
 
 

 

Tuesday 7th September 2021 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to the new school year. We are looking forward to a great time together. Please find below 

some useful information about Year 6.  

The teacher in Year 6 is Mrs Rudall. The main adult who supports teaching and learning in Year 6 is Mrs 

Wright. 

School Rules: 

I set the pupils a target at the beginning of the year to become Top Class Role Models, the pupils achieve this 

by following the school rules which are: 

Be the Best you, you can be! 

Be Respectful! 

We ask that pupils are respectful of themselves, their peers, other adults, and the community. I have explained 

to the children that to be the best they can be and to become a ‘Top Class Role Model’ it helps that they show 

resilience and enthusiasm to all tasks and when struggling to ask for help. We as teachers are here to support 

them and help them be the best they can be.  

Home Tasks: Over the next coming weeks, I will be preparing the children’s home learning accounts linked to 

HWB/Google Classroom.  Through this platform I will inform pupils of what their homework tasks on a weekly 

basis. I will also text parents to inform you that I have assigned homework for your child.  

Tasks will also be set to your child’s Reading Eggs and Mathletics accounts. Pupils by the end of this week will 

come home with a ‘Password Passport’ so you as parents have copies of their passwords for their various 

accounts.  

Weekly Spelling/Daily Reading: Spelling tests will be completed every Friday; folders must be brought 

into school daily. Spellings will be in a separate folder and children may choose a number of different ways to 

practise these. There will be activities within the folder for your child to complete. Children date the spelling to 

the week they complete the test. They will update their mark at the bottom of the column.  

Reading: It is useful to read at least 10 minutes every night. Reading books will come home daily but reading 

records will be kept in school. Pupils can also use their Reading Eggspress accounts to practise their daily 

reading.  



 
 

 

Please note that in year 6, to prepare the children for life at comprehensive school, it is important that they 

have ownership of completing homework tasks and remembering to bring the correct items to school. Please 

continue to support your child in this essential area.  

Remember if at any point, your child has any concerns over homework or other issues please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

Mobile Phones: If you wish for your child to bring their mobile phone to school as they have started 

walking home alone, then your child must hand it to the class teacher every morning during registration, 

mobile phones will be stored in a locked storage box. There would be no other reason for mobile phones to be 

brought to school.  

 

PE: The PE day in Year 6 will be every Friday, for the first term it is outdoor games. PE kit should be black 

tracksuit bottoms/shorts/leggings and a white polo shirt as well as suitable footwear. Your child can come to 

school dressed in PE kit on a Friday. 

 

TOPICS: Detailed information about topics will be updated termly on your school website.  

Autumn Term: Frozen Kingdom  

Spring Term: The Revolution  

Summer Term: Hola Mexico  

 

We hope that you find this information useful. There will be further updates and communication throughout the 

terms, but please do not hesitate to get in touch with myself if you have any concerns or you would simply like 

more information I’m here to help!  

Many thanks for your support,  

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Rudall 

(Year 6 Teacher/Deputy Head) 


